
MINUTES OF THE ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD 

 March 14, 2018 

 
 
On the 14th day of March, 2018, the ABC Board did convene at Little Rock, Arkansas 
for its regular monthly meeting and in attendance were Freddie Black, Chairperson, 

Mr. Steve Smith, and Mr. Thomas P. Powell, Jr.  
 
Director Mary Robin Casteel briefed the Board on Agency operations.  Also the 

Director provided a formal introduction of the agency’s, Medical Marijuana Attorney, 
Dannielle Hoefer.    

 

The Board accepted the Director’s Decisions, Violation Resume, Warning Letters and 

Inactive Status Letters.  Mr. Thomas Powell moved to approve all above matters.  Mr. 

Steve Smith seconded the motion.  The Motion passed with a vote of 3-0.   

No hearings were held in today’s board meeting. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

The next meeting of the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board is scheduled for April 11th, 

2018. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________                 _____________________________________     
    FREDDIE BLACK, CHAIRMAN                       MARY ROBIN CASTEEL, DIRECTOR 
 


